
  

Tena koutou! Malo e Lelei! Fakalofa Lahi Atu! Talofa lava! Kia orana!  
Namaste! Kamusta! Rojbas! Hola! Salam Alaikum! 
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OUR SCHOOL STRATEGIC PLAN 

All schools have a Strategic Plan. The plan has specific goals that schools focus on within their context. Our 

Strategic Plan is currently under review and gaining feedback and voices from our school whanau is 

important as we plan ahead, for the next 3 years. From our first whanau meeting held earlier this term, 24th 

May, valuable feedback was shared and gathered reflecting on key questions; What is important to you? 

How would you like to be involved? Are there events or parent groups that could further enhance student 

learning? How can we support learning at home with you?  

At our next meeting in Term 3, you will be invited back to unpack our current strategic plan and goals, and 

discuss and answer questions. We will gather your responses about the plan. Below is a copy of our current 

Strategic Plan. Reflect on this and bring along your ideas to our next whanau meeting! 

 

 

LEARNING CONFERENCES – NEXT WEEK – Tuesday 20th June! 

You will have received your confirmed time for your child’s Learning Conference next Tuesday 20th June, all day. 
This means that school will be closed for instruction on this day. Students are expected to attend their 
Learning Conference with their parent or caregiver. Our Learning Conferences will provide an update of how your 
child is progressing in their learning, at this time of the school year. This coincides with the Mid-Year Reports which 
you will receive at the end of this term. We look forward to seeing you next week. 

 

Nga mihi nui, 

Mrs Latoa-Levi 

31 Fraser Avenue, Northcote   Phone: (09) 480 7469 

Absences or messages: 022 519 3610   office@onepoto.school.nz 

mailto:office@onepoto.school.nz


ASSEMBLY TOMORROW - School Assembly is held fortnightly in the school hall at 12:15pm. 

This is a time to share and celebrate our learning. We welcome all whanau to attend. The next Assembly is 

tomorrow. See you there! 

COOLER DAYS – Please ensure children are dressed for the weather conditions. Also keep up to 

date with the daily news for any weather events that may affect you.                

SCHOOL FACEBOOK PAGE - Our school Facebook Page is due to launch this term. Please keep a look out 

for this change. 

                                                                                              

    

 

Dates for your Diary: 

Friday 16th June School Assembly 12:15pm – All welcome! 

Tuesday 20th June LEARNING CONVERSATIONS – School closed for instruction. Students to 
attend their learning conversation with their parent or caregiver. 

Wednesday 21st June Photolife Day! SMILE for school class photos. 

Friday 23rd June School Community Clean Up Day at school.  

Thursday 29th June Team Onewa Trip to the Pumphouse Theatre 

Friday 30th June Last day of Term 2 
 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Caregivers  

Our class photos are being held on Wednesday 21st June at 9:30am sharp so please ensure your children 

are at school on time. This year photographs will be available for you to view and order Online with 

PhotoLife Studios. 

In a few weeks, you will receive an email from PhotoLife Studios with your unique Access Keycode.  This 

Access Keycode will display all the photographs of your child.  It is then an easy process for you to shop 

online and purchase the photographs you want. 

If you place your order within two weeks of receiving your Access Keycode you will receive free delivery for 

your photo orders.  PhotoLife has agreed to dispatch all the orders back to school and your child will bring 

their photographs home. 

Any orders placed after this two-week period will be sent directly to your specified delivery address and 

will incur a $8.00 Postage & Packing charge.  You will see this message when you go Online to view and 

order your photographs. 
 

 

WATER & DRINK BOTTLES - Bring a water bottle every 

day, to stay hydrated. Students can refill their bottles 

throughout the day. Bring your drink bottles! 



 

CELEBRATING OUR LEARNING                                                       

  Huge “shout out” to these fantastic students – YOU ROCK!!!! 

Principals Awards 
Jinz-E Mahara-Broughton 
Reign Pomee 
Asa Taurere 
 
Class Awards 
Rangitoto 
Declan Taurere 
Vikena Folau 
Saya Hewaiz 
 
Onewa 
Brayden Tupou 
Sol Exposito 
Kaia Nilsen-Pene 
 

Principals Lunch Shout! 
If students receive 5 certificates throughout the year Mrs Latoa-Levi will shout you lunch! Bring in 

your 5 certificates from this year to be stamped then we can book lunch! 

 
 

COMMUNITY NOTICES 



 
Samoan Language Week Celebrations!!  

Faáfetai to our special performers, our amazing MC’s 
and our wonderful ‘’aiga’’ who attended. 

 

 

 

 

                     

 

‘Mitamita i lau gagana, maua’a lou fa’asinomaga’ 
‘Be proud of your language and grounded in your identity’. 


